
VIRTUAL “OFFICE HOURS”

Maryland
Mathematics Policy

The Maryland State Department of Education (MSDE) adopted the Maryland PreK-12
Mathematics Policy on March 25, 2025. The policy is designed to catalyze significant
improvements to teaching, learning, and achievement in mathematics from early
childhood through secondary grades across Maryland.

MSDE will be hosting virtual events beginning in April
2025. Join us to learn about our vision for improving
student math experiences across the state.

Virtual meeting links will be sent to all who
register prior to each event.

Registration for each event will close 1 hour prior
to the start time.

Participants are encouraged to pre-submit
questions.

TO REGISTER, visit forms.office.com/r/B9qqb6QjaA or
use the QR code to the right. 

MSDE “OFFICE HOURS” 

Thursday, April 24th: 4pm-5pm 

Friday, May 9th: 10am-11am 

Thursday, May 22nd: 4pm-5pm 

Friday, June 6th: 10am-11am 

Tuesday, June 17th: 4pm-5pm

Any questions about this event should be directed to Stacie Marvin,
Coordinator of Mathematics: stacie.marvin@maryland.gov
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